
From: Nancy McSloy   
Sent: March-14-14 11:18 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Enbridge Application to increase natural gas prices by a disgusting 40% 
 
Ontario Energy Board Members 

I am writing to you to express my disgust with the application submitted by Enbridge to 
increase natural gas prices in Ontario by a totally disgraceful 40%. In order to replenish its 
reserve inventory they should be using money from their extremely high profits, not from the 
people of Ontario who have already been gouged this winter as a result of the severe weather 
conditions. 

It is not rocket science to realize the horrendous number of residents throughout the province 
who are already barely scraping to get by. We have an aging population, we also have a 
staggering number of people who are either out of work or working for minimum wage. 
Perhaps the CEO of Enbridge could share some of his salary which is in excess of 12 million 
dollars. Not only could he use that to help replenish the reserve inventory, but to help those 
who are struggling to get by in our horridly depressed economy.  

I speak on behalf of low income residents, the aging population, small to medium sized 
businesses and the working poor that this MUST be rejected outright. 

Nancy McSloy 

 

  

 
 
--  
Nancy McSloy, Freelance Writer 
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